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Monday 30
th

 October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

We have been looking carefully at the attainment and progress of the children in Year 6 in Literacy and 

Maths. It is important that all the children make the progress that they are capable of and we strive to 

help as many children as we can to achieve their full potential.  

 

There will be some extra writing/SPaG booster sessions running on a Tuesday this half term from 3.20-

4.30pm. Additionally, there will be a Maths session on a Thursday from 3.20 – 4.30pm. 

 

Please could you fill in the slip below to give permission for them to attend one or both of these lessons. 

If you wish to send your child in with a small snack or a drink, there will be time for them to have it 

before the session starts.  

 

We would like your child to start these sessions on Tuesday 7th November 2017. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions 

regarding these sessions.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Miss T. Wilcox                                                                                                                              Miss K.Dunn 

Year 6 Teacher/KS2 Phase Leader                                                                                           Year 6 Teacher 

 

 

Child’s name:                                                               Class: 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the booster sessions for Literacy     

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Maths booster sessions 
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